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Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk 
City of Ann Arbor 
301 E. Huron St, 2nd Fl. P.O. Box 8647 
Ann Arbor, Ml 48107 

Dear Ms. Beaudry: 

In an effort to better serve our customers, Comcast is planning a realignment of our High 
Definition (HD) programming line-up. This realignment will allow Comcast to unify and better 
organize our HD program offerings across our footprint by creating new "genre-based 
neighborhoods" utilizing 4-digit channel number capabilities. 

Accordingly, on or around April 16, 2013, all 3-digit HD channels located between 138 - 999 will 
be duplicated on channels located between 1001-1999. Customers are being notified of these 
channel additions by bill message. Further detailed customer communication will be provided 
before the removal of the duplicate 3-digit HD channels in late summer. 

As always, feel free to contact me directly at 734-254-1888 with any questions you may have. 

Si yrely, 

Frederick G. Eaton 
Senior Manager, Government Affairs 
Comcast, Heartland Region 
41112 Concept Drive 
Plymouth, Ml 48170 


